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STAFF COMMENT:  CORRECTION OF TYPOGRAPHICAL ERROR 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by and 

through its Office of General Counsel, states as follows:  

 On June 16, 2008, the Missouri Register1 published a proposed amendment to 

Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-18.010 which states as published: 

 4 CSR 240-18-010  Safety Standards for [Electric Utilities] Electrical 
Corporations, Telecommunications companies and Rural Electric Cooperatives.  
The commission is amending the Purpose, sections (1)-(3) and adding section (5). 
 
 The Staff notes a typographical error in that the phrase “…and adding section (5).”    

should be corrected to “…and adding section (4).” 

 This is a non-substantive change because there is no section (5) published in the Missouri 

Register.  The last section is section (4).     

WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully submits its comment noticing the above-

mentioned typographical error so it may be corrected on final publishing.  

                                                 
1 Missouri Register, Vol. 33, No. 12, page 1133, published June 16, 2008. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 
     /s/ Robert S. Berlin   __________________ 

       Robert S. Berlin 
Senior Counsel   

 Missouri Bar No. 51709 
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